
 

 

 

 

 

My name is Justin Smith, and I am the current treasurer for the HOA. I have been on the board for four 
years and I have lived in the neighborhood since 2016. I grew up in Greenwell Springs, LA and moved to 
Prairieville for work and good public school for my kids. I currently work in the petrochemical industry as 
a project manager at one of the local plants. I have three kids: Isaac (10), Zachary (8) and Zoey (8). 

My main reasons for wanting to serve on the board is so I can assist in making our neighborhood a safe, 
fun place for our kids and I also want to preserve our property values. 

In my spare time I enjoy spending time with my family at the beach, Watching football (GEAUX TIGERS) 
and fishing when I can. 

 


